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August 15, 1994
RE: Edmund Andrew Hintz
To Whoem it May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that I introduce and reccmmend
Edmund Hintz as a musician and/for prospective employee.

I have watched Ed grovw musically and personally over four
years at El Camino College where I am an applied faculty
member. Ed worked very hard vocally, displaying contirued
discipline and setting and achieving new goals.

Ed worked in the music library as a library assistant. He
is particulary skillful at the computer and was great help
to the staff and students. He is extremely bright and

could develop a very successful career in computer systems.

As the director of the South Bay Conservatory in Los
Angeles, I have the opportunity of observing and working
with students having a variety of capabilities. Without
questions, Edmund stands cut as extremely bright and hard
working. He will prove to be an asset to any individu=l or
company who chooses to offer him an opportunity.

Most Sincerely,
\74%5@%

Patricia Maki
Director



